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Date: June 25, 2012

To: Federal Communications Commission,
Authorization & Evaluation Division,
7435 Oakland Mills Road,
Columbia, MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

The Grantee, the undersigned, hereby stated that mobile phone, FCC ID: ZC4LX5,
was designed to support only 1 SIM card and 1-line operation. Furthermore, the
GPRS/EDGE MSC class has been changed to MSC 10 and users and operators
cannot change it to MSC 12.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Yours Sincerely,

et e

Name: Oscar Guzman
Position: Product Supervisor
Company: Corporativo Lanix S.A.DE C.V.
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